

USA Track & Field Officials Certification Clinic

Saturday, December 8th 9:30-11:30am Lubbock Christian School 2604 Dover Ave.



USATF West Texas Association will conduct a Track & Field Officials Certification Clinic on Saturday, December 8th. The Clinic will be at Lubbock Christian School from 9:30 to 11:30am. The clinic will be for officials who wish to recertify for 2013-16 (all officials' certifications expire at the end 2012) and for officials who have never certified.

The Clinic will cover the certification/recertification process, certification tests, rules updates, safety issues, and the upcoming indoor schedule. I encourage you to bring your completed certification/recertification form to the meeting.

- new officials' certification form: New Official Application Form (Do not use this form if you have been previously certified)
- current officials' recertification form: <u>2013-2016 Recertification Form</u> (For Officials certified during the <u>2009-2012 Olympiad</u>)

Please invite others that may be interested and did not receive this information. Clinics will also be held in the Midland/Odessa and Amarillo/Canyon areas. Dates and locations have not been confirmed.

For more information and to RSVP contact: Stan Scott officials@usatfwesttexas.com 806-791-3025